
 
 

   

 
 
 
 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS No 21 of 2024 
 

Our Ref:  TM/PYD/ 299/81 

 

 

10 September 2024    

 

 

 

Chart Correction - Fish pen at St. Paul's Bay - Permanently Discontinued 

 

 

Reference is made to BA Chart 211B – Malta, Il-Bajja ta’ San Pawl. 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies Mariners that the fish pen 

in Il-Bajja ta’ San Pawl has been Permanently Discontinued. 

 

 

 

          Latitude (N) Longitude (E) 

 

Delete:      35° 57’.710 014° 24’.056  

  

           

           

 

 

Chart affected:  BA 211B 

 

 

 

Positions referred to WGS 84 DATUM 

 


